
 

U.S. COAST GUARD AUXILIARY  
District Eleven North Region 

DIVISION COMMANDERS REPORT 
 
 

 
To: Wally Smith, Commodore       February 12, 2018 

From :  Linda Haynes , Division Commander                              Division:  11 

  
HIGHLIGHTS/”3 UPS”: 
 

1. Flotilla 01 is working on the SnowFest parade and Polar Bear Swim 
2.  Vice DCDR has a new process for Div staff officers to send their reports in and have them posted on 

our web site. 
3. Flotilla 03 is replacing their Vice FC FSO-FN and IS officer 

 
DETAILS: 

1. Flotilla 11-01 and Division members  will be participating in the SnowFest Parade with 2 boats, one 
from the Coast Guard and one a Flotilla boat.  After the Parade, they will help with the Polar Bear 
Swim where they will be helping get out of the water after the swim. 

2. VDCDR has arranged to gather all the Div. staff officer reports and compile them into a report that 
will be password protected on our web site.   

3. Due to unforeseen issues, Flotilla 11-03 is having an election in Feb. to replace their VFC and a few 
Staff Officers.  They also have a new member in AP and a prospective new member. 
 

PROJECTS: 
1. Flotilla 11- 3 is still planning to work on training the Sea Cadets. They have also been contacted by the 

Sea Scouts. 
2. All Flotillas are working on a spreadsheet to schedule people to work at the registration desk at D-

Train. 
 

CHALLENGES/OBSTACLSES (3 Downs”): 
1. Getting everyone back to thinking about boating.  Of course, the water on Tahoe is still too cold for 

doing much on the water.   
2. Getting members ready for boat shows, D-Train, and other Division activities. 

 
AGENCY INTERACTION: 

Nothing specific so far this year. 
 

GOALS AND OBJECTIVES:  
Working to get the year off to a good start and working on setting goals and Objectives. 

          


